
Subject: RE: Arthur Leaman

From: Veira, Grant & Associates (vgasklaw@caribsurf.com)

To: kevinhorstwood@yahoo.co.uk;

Date: Wednesday, 21 May 2008, 16:34

Dear Kevin

Please be advised that I met with Tapley Seaton, Q.C., Counsel for Mr.
Arthur Leaman and the Golden Lemon.  I can confirm that they are in a
position to close on the Leaman and Caines land as per the document
delivered to Arthur by yourself.

Once again, congratulations we can now go the closing.

Regards

Dr. Vernon S. Veira 
**********************************************
VERNON S. VEIRA & ASSOCIATES
#3 Church Street
Basseterre 
St. Kitts
West Indies
********************************************
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